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11 March 2022
 
Dear Fiona,
 
Thank you for your letter of 1 March 2022 regarding the City of Edinburgh Council’s proposal to
designate the entire Council area as a short-term let control area. I note the concerns you raise.

Ministers will consider all evidence provided to them, and will determine whether or not to approve the
proposed short-term let control area in accordance with the legislation.

I hope this is helpful.
 
Yours sincerely

 
TOM ARTHUR
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